
MEDIA RELEASE 

Phenix City Riverwalk Timber Bridge Closure 

Due to structural maintenance of the wooden walkway located behind B.W. Capps Store and Regions 
Bank, a portion of the Phenix City Riverwalk will be closed beginning Monday, October 26, 2020.  A 
contractor working for the City of Phenix City will be making these repairs and the project is anticipated 
to last until spring of 2021.  Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City 
Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 
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